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A former student from our school visited us this week. 
His name is Samuel and he is working in the SNS bank. 
 

 
 
Samuel came to teach us about  

THE WEEK OF THE MONEY .  
In this week you can get a lot of information about money. 
At first we talked about money, and later on we played the Big Money Game. 
 
There were 3 groups  
1.Hakunamatata’s 
2.Smartsmiley’s 
3.Smurfen. 
 

Every group need to answer the 
questions, to earn fake money. 
the first group that earned fifteen euro 
was the winner.                               
Finally the smartsmiley’s were the 
winners. 
At the end everyone had a money-box 
and you could write on it what is your 
goal for saving money. 
It was a very interesting afternoon and 
we learned a lot! 

 

 
 
 


